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Contact Officer: Jenny Bryce-Chan  
 

KIRKLEES COUNCIL 
 

LICENSING PANEL 
 

Thursday 19th November 2020 
 
Present: Councillor Amanda Pinnock (Chair)  
 Councillor Paola Antonia Davies 

Councillor Terry Lyons 
  
  
In attendance: David Stickley, Senior Legal Officer 

Jordan Barrett, Licensing Officer 
Laura Dobson, Senior Licensing Officer 
Russell Williams, Operational Manager, Public Protection 

  
 

 
1 Minutes of Previous Meeting 

That the minutes of the meeting held on the 27 October 2020 be approved as a 
correct record. 
 

2 Interests 
No interests were declared. 
 

3 Admission of the Public 
All agenda items were considered in public session. 
 

4 Questions by members of the Public (Written Questions) 
No written questions were received. 
 

5 Deputations/Petitions 
No deputations or petitions were received. 
 

6 Application for the Grant of a Premises Licence: Northern Sole, 39 Bridge 
Street, Slaithwaite, Huddersfield, HD7 5JN 
The Panel considered a report which outlined an application for the grant of a 
premises licence for Northern Sole, 39 Bridge Street, Slaithwaite, Huddersfield, HD7 
5JN.  
 
The Chair invited the Licensing Officer to outline the application.  The Panel was 
informed that on 25th September 2020, the Licensing department received an 
application for the grant of a premises licence for Northern Sole Limited.  The 
licensable activities applied for by the applicant was as follows; the supply of alcohol 
for consumption on and off the premises, 7 days a week from 08:00hrs to 23:00hrs.   
 
In response to the application, eight representations were received from local 
residents who stated that should the licence be granted, the licensing objectives in 
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respect of Public Nuisance and Prevention of Crime and Disorder would not be 
achieved. 
 
The Panel determined that before it can reach a decision on the application, a site 
visit would be necessary. All parties agreed that a site visit would be beneficial. The 
Panel therefore deferred the application until the 7 December in order for a site visit 
to be undertaken. 
 
 
RESOLVED 
That consideration of the application be deferred until the 7 December 2020, 
following a site visit. 
 
 


